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Fighting Chance Jane Haddam 2014-09-09 When his best friend, parish priest
Tibor Kasparian, is wrongly arrested for murder, a distraught Gregor
Demarkian breaks his personal rules about consulting in his determination to
uncover the truth. By the Edgar Award and Anthony Award-nominated author of
Hearts of Sand.
The Sixth Idea P. J. Tracy 2017-06-27 The Monkeewrench crew returns in a
twisty, heart-stopping new thriller. The peaceful Christmas season in
Minneapolis is shattered when two friends, Chuck Spencer and Wally Luntz,
scheduled to meet in person for the first time, are murdered on the same
night, two hours and several miles apart, dramatically concluding winter
vacation for homicide detectives Leo Magozzi and Gino Rolseth. An hour north
of Minneapolis, Lydia Ascher comes home to find two dead men in her
basement. When Leo and Gino discover her connection to their current cases,
they suspect that she is a target, too. The same day, an elderly, terminally
ill man is kidnapped from his home, an Alzheimer’s patient goes missing from
his care facility, and a baffling link among all the crimes emerges. This
series of inexplicable events sends the detectives sixty years into the past
to search for answers—and straight to Grace MacBride’s Monkeewrench, a group
of eccentric computer geniuses who devote their time and resources to
helping the cops solve the unsolvable. What they find is an unimaginable
horror—a dormant Armageddon that might be activated at any moment unless
Grace and her partners Annie, Roadrunner, and Harley Davidson, along with
Leo and Gino, can find a way to stop it.
Watcher in the Woods Kelley Armstrong 2019-02-05 Watcher in the Woods is
the next gripping installment of #1 bestselling Kelley Armstrong's riveting
Casey Duncan series. The secret town of Rockton has seen some rocky times
lately; understandable considering its mix of criminals and victims fleeing
society for refuge within its Yukon borders. Casey Duncan, the town's only
detective on a police force of three, has already faced murder, arson, and
falling in love in the several months that she's lived there. Yet even she
didn't think it would be possible for an outsider to locate the town and

cause trouble in the place she's come to call home. When a US Marshal shows
up demanding the release of one of the residents, but won't say who, Casey
and her boyfriend, Sheriff Eric Dalton, are skeptical. And yet only hours
later, the marshal is shot dead and the only possible suspects are the
townspeople and Casey's estranged sister, smuggled into town to help with a
medical emergency. It's up to Casey to figure out who murdered the marshal,
and why someone would kill to keep him quiet—before the killer strikes
again.
Live Bait P. J. Tracy 2005-04-05 Minneapolis detectives Leo Magozzi and
Gino Rolseth are bored - ever since they solved the Monkeewrench case, the
Twin Cities have been in a murder-free dry spell, as people no longer seem
interested in killing one another. But with two brutal homicides taking
place in one awful night, the crime drought ends - not with a trickle, but
with an eventual torrent. Who would kill Morey Gilbert, a man without an
enemy, a man who might as well have been a saint? His tiny, cranky little
wife, Lily, is no help, and may even be a suspect; his estranged son, Jack,
an infamous ambulance-chasing lawyer, has his own enemies; and his son-inlaw, former cop Marty Pullman, is so depressed over his wife's death a year
ago that he's ready to kill himself, but not Morey. The number of victims all elderly - grows, and the city is fearful once again." The detectives'
investigation threatens to uncover a series of horrendous secrets, some
buried within the heart of the police department itself, blurring the lines
between heroes and villains. Grace MacBride's cold-case-solving software may
find the missing link - but at a terrible price.
Dead Run P. J. Tracy 2006-04-04 Computer game company founders Grace
MacBride and Annie Belinsky—along with Wisconsin deputy Sharon Mueller—are
en route to Green Bay, following reports of a serial killer, when their car
breaks down deep in the northern woods. A short walk through the forest
leads them to the eerily quiet town of Four Corners, where they find severed
phone lines and a complete absence of any life. But the quiet is deceptive.
Before they know it, they witness a horrifying double murder—and discover
that this is only the beginning of a race to save their own lives…and
countless others.
Over Her Dead Body Kate White 2005-07-01 New York Times bestselling author
and former Cosmopolitan editor-in-chief Kate White knows firsthand that the
magazine business is murder. The smart and gutsy crime writer Bailey Weggins
returns for a case set against the glossy pages of a celebrity rag where
somebody is about to give Bailey's new boss a lethal deadline. Talk about
rapid turnover-in a matter of days Bailey Weggins gets axed from one New
York magazine and hired by another. Her new job at Buzz, a weekly filled
with sizzling gossip, has Bailey covering celebrity crime, including the
starlet who got caught stuffing Fendi purses down her pants and the aging
hunk who shot his lover with a Magnum. Bailey doesn't have to look far for
her next story: she finds her boss, Mona Hodges, gasping her last breath
after being bludgeoned with a blunt object. A raging tyrant, Mona made Buzz
a top 'zine but racked up an impressive list of enemies along the way.
Everyone from a chubby singer she dubbed "Fat Chance" to a mail guy she once
reamed out would be glad to see Mona six feet under. And Bailey Weggins
intends to get the scoop on whodunit even though one of her closest friends
is at the top of the suspects list. With her strappy sandals in one hand and

her cell phone in the other, Bailey's out hunting for clues everywhere from
the mean streets of Brooklyn's Little Odessa to a posh company picnic in the
Hamptons. In just about a New York minute she's got a crush on a sexy
filmmaker-and some scary insight into her boss's murder. The first can give
her the hot summer fling she's itching to have. The second can get her
killed...
Want to Play? P. J. Tracy 2004-05-06 Want to Play? is the first book in
P.J. Tracy's bestselling Twin Cities series. The slaying of an old couple in
small town America looks like one-off act of brutal retribution. But at the
same time, in Minneapolis, teams of detectives scramble to stop a
sickeningly inventive serial killer striking again in a city paralysed by
fear. When the two separate investigations converge on an isolated catholic
boarding school, decades old secrets begin to fall away. It seems an old
killer has resurfaced. Yet still the killer's real identity remains
dangerously out of reach . . . Want to Play? introduces P.J. Tracy's cult
thriller characters Grace MacBride and Detectives Gino and Magozzi. Follow
their journeys in the rest of the series: Live Bait, Dead Run, Snow Blind,
Play to Killand Two Evils. Praise for P.J. Tracy: 'The thriller debut of the
year' Harlan Coben 'Fast paced . . . a gripping read' Guardian
Billabong Adventurers Mary Grant Bruce 2021-08-31 "Billabong Adventurers"
by Mary Grant Bruce. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten?or yet undiscovered gems?of
world literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for
all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are userfriendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Squeeze the Lime Courtnie R. Dunn 2020-07-24 Twenty-seven-year old Heidi
Mitchell is a bubbly, curious waitress trying to find her place in this
world. She was set in a simple routine of work, eat, sleep, and play, but
she always knew that deep down she wanted more out of life. Just when she is
focused on figuring out her own path, a new guy appears in her life, along
with unexpected twists and turns that interrupt her course. The impact that
one person can have on another person's life will blindside Heidi, and she
will have to figure out who is trustworthy and who is pretending. She will
quickly realize that almost everything in her life is about to be turned
upside down. Follow along as Heidi goes on a journey of self-discovery where
she must overcome betrayal, stalking, and even murder, but will also
discover the power of love.
Stalking Susan Julie Kramer 2008-07-15 Inside the desperate world of TV
news, a reporter discovers a serial killer is targeting women named
Susan.Riley Spartz is recovering from a heartbreaking, headline-making
catastrophe of her own when a Minneapolis police source drops two homicide
files in her lap.Both cold cases involve women named Susan strangled on the
same day, one year apart. Riley sees a pattern between those murders and
others pulled from old death records. As the deadly anniversary approaches,
she stages a bold on-air stunt to draw the killer out and uncover a motive
that will leave readers breathless.
Cold Blood Theresa Monsour 2004-05-11 From the author of Clean Cut comes a
suspenseful sequel to the Paris Murphy series. Justice Trip is a hero. While

helping volunteers search for a missing bridesmaid, he found a grisly clue:
her finger. Now he’s enjoying his 15 minutes of fame. When homicide
detective Paris Murphy sees the tall, awkward Trip on television, she senses
that he’s not the concerned citizen he’s pretending to be. And when she
remembers that she and Trip share a past, the danger becomes all too clear.
Trip is a man on a search for justice. And killing Paris will help him find
it.
The Burning Mind Meg Gardiner 2015-01-04 Harper Flynn nearly died when
gunmen attacked the L.A. club where she worked. A year later, Harper tries
to rebuild her life--but is failing. Not only is she convinced there was a
third gunman who escaped, but she also believes that he is targeting the
survivors. The only person who will listen is Sherriff Deputy Aiden
Garrison. But he has a secret of his own--one that makes him suspicious and
highly volatile...
Return of the Magi P. J. Tracy 2017-11-15 Warm your heart this Christmas
with this wonderful festive tale from bestselling author P.J. Tracy perfect for fans of It's a Wonderful Life or Miracle on 34th Street. Emil
Rice has a silver tongue and sticky fingers, the only problem is that his
charm always gets him into trouble and he's never been very good at not
getting arrested. Twenty-two times he's been caught and twenty-two times
he's sworn never to steal again, but it's on his twenty-third arrest when
Emil realises he may have picked up more than he bargained for. Sentenced to
community service at a secure mental health facility, Emil is unwillingly
befriended by two elderly female patients who believe he is the final part
of a big cosmic plan that will change their lives forever... This
heartwarming Christmas tale of kindness, friendship and redemption will be
perfect for the cold winter nights!
Blood Always Tells Hilary Davidson 2014-04-15 A stoic ex-military man
navigates a tangled web of murder and deception to rescue his wayward
sister, who after blackmailing her married boyfriend has been caught up in a
kidnapping plot. By the Anthony Award-winning author of The Damage Done.
12,500 first printing.
Deep into the Dark P. J. Tracy 2021-01-12 “Tracy seems to have found her
literary sweet spot.” —Marilyn Stasio, The New York Times Book Review New
York Times bestseller P. J. Tracy returns with Deep into the Dark, a brand
new series set in LA and featuring up-and-coming LAPD Detective Margaret
Nolan and murder suspect Sam Easton. Sam Easton—a true survivor—is home from
Afghanistan, trying to rebuild a life in his hometown of LA. Separated from
his wife, bartending and therapy sessions are what occupy his days and
nights. When friend and colleague Melody Traeger is beaten by her boyfriend,
she turns to Sam for help. When the boyfriend turns up dead the next day, a
hard case like Sam is the perfect suspect. But LAPD Detective Margaret
Nolan, whose brother recently died serving overseas, is sympathetic to Sam's
troubles, and can't quite see him as a killer. She's more interested in the
secrets Melody might be keeping and the developments in another murder case
on the other side of town. Set in an LA where real people live and work--not
the superficial LA of Beverly Hills or the gritty underbelly of the
city--Deep into the Dark features two really engaging, dynamic main
characters and explores the nature of obsession, revenge, and grief. P. J.
Tracy is known for her "fast, fresh, and funny" characters (Harlan Coben)

and her "sizzling" plots (People); the Monkeewrench series was her first,
set in Minneapolis and co-written with her mother. Now with Deep into the
Dark she's on her own—and it's a home run.
Off the Grid P. J. Tracy 2013-07-02 When a series of grisly murders occurs
shortly after a Monkeewrench Software partner thwarts an assassination
attempt on a retired FBI agent, Minneapolis homicide detectives Leo Magozzi
and Gino Rolseth team up to link the crimes.
Out Here in the Darkness Abra Stevens 2019-05-19 OUT HERE IN THE DARKNESS
is a never before told true crime story of unimaginable horror and a
killer's 33-year search for redemption. In 1985, a group of Houston
teenagers torture and murder one of their companions; the next month, two
more acts of violence occur. Now, over thirty years later, plunge into the
shocking details, investigations, and transcripts as you journey through the
crimes, the pursuit, and the trials. With a rare in-depth glimpse inside the
mind of a teen turned killer, you may find explanations for questions we all
ask in the face of such horrors: Why? What becomes of us now?
Jungle Up Nick Pirog 2021-04-27 “Please find me, Thomas! Please!” Two years
ago, Dr. Gina Brady broke Thomas Prescott’s heart, but now her panicstricken satellite phone call starts it beating again with a fury. Thugs
kidnapped the good doctor from the remote jungle village where she was
working, and now the retired homicide detective’s expert skills are
desperately needed to save her. Led by a colorful, but perhaps untrustworthy
local guide, Prescott journeys deep into the Bolivian Amazon, plunging into
a world where the only thing more dangerous than the gun-toting drug
traffickers and the ruthless tribesmen, is the jungle itself. When Gina’s
trail leads to a chance encounter with an archaeological expedition, the
search for the missing doctor takes on even deadlier consequences. But
Prescott will not relent in this punishing quest until, once again, he holds
Gina in his arms. The books in The Thomas Prescott Series can be enjoyed in
any order, so grab Jungle Up and get started today.
Cold Kill P. J. Tracy 2016-11-03
Play to Kill P. J. Tracy 2013 Play to kill . . . When Minneapolis homicide
cops Gino and Magozzi fish a body out of the Mississippi, they think it's
just another day, another corpse. . . until a film of the victim's murder
appears online alongside other films, also featuring brutal killings. Pretty
soon they're asking themselves whether the murders are linked and, if so,
whether this is the work of a lone killer . . . or several? Desperate to
find a connection between the gruesome films before more are uploaded, Gino
and Magozzi turn to computer maverick Grace MacBride for help. But as the
bodies and videos stack up, the team creep closer to a terrifying truth with
consequences for them all. Kill to play? Praise for PJ Tracy: 'Outrageously
suspenseful.' Harlan Coben 'A fast-paced, gripping read with thrills and
devlish twists.' Guardian 'A powerful thriller and an ingenious plot.'
Observer www.pjtracy.net
Two Girls Down Louisa Luna 2018-01-09 A riveting thriller about the search
for two missing girls in a small Pennsylvania town. “Opening this book is
like arming a bomb—the suspense is relentless and the payoff is
spectacular.” —Lee Child, #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Midnight Line When two young sisters, Kylie and Bailey Brandt, disappear
from a strip mall parking lot in a small Pennsylvania town, their devastated

family hires an enigmatic bounty hunter from California, Alice Vega, to do
what the authorities cannot. Immediately shut out by a local police
department already stretched thin by budget cuts and the growing OxyContin
and meth epidemics, Vega enlists the help of a disgraced former cop, Max
Caplan, to cut through the local politics. With little to go on, Vega and
Cap will go to extraordinary lengths to untangle a complex web of lies,
false leads, and dangerous relationships to locate both girls before time
runs out and the girls are gone forever.
Captain Jim Mary Grant Bruce 2021-06-05 Captain Jim This book is a result
of an effort made by us towards making a contribution to the preservation
and repair of original classic literature. In an attempt to preserve,
improve and recreate the original content, we have worked towards: 1. Typesetting & Reformatting: The complete work has been re-designed via
professional layout, formatting and type-setting tools to re-create the same
edition with rich typography, graphics, high quality images, and table
elements, giving our readers the feel of holding a 'fresh and newly'
reprinted and/or revised edition, as opposed to other scanned & printed
(Optical Character Recognition - OCR) reproductions. 2. Correction of
imperfections: As the work was re-created from the scratch, therefore, it
was vetted to rectify certain conventional norms with regard to
typographical mistakes, hyphenations, punctuations, blurred images, missing
content/pages, and/or other related subject matters, upon our consideration.
Every attempt was made to rectify the imperfections related to omitted
constructs in the original edition via other references. However, a few of
such imperfections which could not be rectified due to
intentional\unintentional omission of content in the original edition, were
inherited and preserved from the original work to maintain the authenticity
and construct, relevant to the work. We believe that this work holds
historical, cultural and/or intellectual importance in the literary works
community, therefore despite the oddities, we accounted the work for print
as a part of our continuing effort towards preservation of literary work and
our contribution towards the development of the society as a whole, driven
by our beliefs. We are grateful to our readers for putting their faith in us
and accepting our imperfections with regard to preservation of the
historical content. HAPPY READING!
Walk Among the Tombstones Lawrence Block 2009-03-17 Book description to
come.
Lord of Secrets Breanna Teintze 2019-08-08 'I loved it . . . A perfect mix
of traditional and new' Charlie N. Holmberg, author of The Paper Magician
'Deftly plotted and great fun' The Guardian Magic is poison. Secrets are
power. Death is . . . complicated. Outlaw wizard Corcoran Gray has enough
problems. He's friendless, penniless and on the run from the tyrannical
Mages' Guild - and with the search for his imprisoned grandfather looking
hopeless, his situation can't get much worse. So when a fugitive drops into
his lap - literally - and gets them both arrested, it's the last straw until Gray realises that runaway slave Brix could be the key to his
grandfather's release. All he has to do is break out of prison, break into
an ancient underground temple and avoid killing himself with his own magic
in the process. In theory, it's simple enough. But as secrets unfold and
loyalties shift, Gray discovers something with the power to change the

nature of life and death itself. Now Gray must find a way to protect the
people he loves, but it could cost him everything, even his soul . . . With
the humour of V.E. Schwab, the scale of Trudi Canavan and the deftness of
Naomi Novik, Lord of Secrets is a heartwarming fantasy novel about saving
the people you love without destroying the world (or yourself). 'A fastpaced necromantic adventure' Emily Tesh, author of Silver in the Wood 'All I
want is the next book, NOW' K.A. Doore, author of The Perfect Assassin
The Six Messiahs Mark Frost 1996-09-01 The ancient holy texts are missing.
The death of the world approaches. Six extraordinary men have shared one
vision of a black tower and a river of blood. Somewhere in the desert
wastelands of America, the ultimate battle will be waged. The greatest
experiment in evil since the beginning of time is under way, with all
humanity its designated sacrifice. The future is in the hands of the Six.
Guilty Dead P. J. Tracy 2018-08-20 No Marketing Blurb
A Month of Italy Chris Brady 2013-06-15 A Month Of Italy...What can
possibly be said about Italy that hasn't been already? Primarily, that you
can enjoy it too! Refreshingly relate-able in a genre previously populated
by wealthy expats and Hollywood stars, this book chronicles an ordinary
family taking an extraordinary trip, and most importantly, paves the way for
you to take one of your own! With hilarious wit and fast-paced narrative,
Brady thrills with honest commentary on what a trip of a lifetime actually
feels like, and most endearingly, he succeeds in convincing you that not
only should you take a similar one, but that you will! Within a few pages
you'll be visualizing panoramic Tuscan vistas and breaking open the piggy
bank, laughing as you turn the pages and dreaming of your own escape. This
story is one of going slow in order to go fast; it's about rediscovering and
bringing back into favor a lost art, namely, the art of vacation, and it is,
or rather should be, a story about you. This book is not so much about how
to travel as how to live.
Gray Matter (Thomas Prescott Book 2) Nick Pirog 2010-06-15 Thomas Prescott
returns in a smoldering thriller of murder, treachery, and revenge. His love
life in shambles, retired homicide detective Thomas Prescott returns to
Seattle, the very place he fled from after his parents' deaths nearly a
decade earlier. Just as Prescott is getting settled in, he sees a body
floating in the private cove behind his boyhood home. It's a woman. But not
just any woman. It's Ellen Gray—the governor of Washington—who has been
missing for the past six weeks. The lead suspect in the governor's murder is
her husband, famed defense attorney, Adam Gray. But unlike the Seattle
Police Department—where Thomas was fired from several years earlier—Prescott
has his doubts about Adam's guilt. Ignoring direct orders to stay away from
the case, Prescott soon finds himself drawn into the heart of the
investigation. Working side-by-side with SPD detective, Erica Frost,
Prescott uncovers a sophisticated conspiracy linked to a new breed of
killer. In his pursuit to catch a madman, Prescott's investigation will take
him from the state capital to the snow-covered peaks of the North Cascades
and for the first time in his career, Thomas finds himself both the
hunter...and the hunted. The books in The Thomas Prescott Series can be
enjoyed in any order, so grab Gray Matter and get started today.
April Showers Karli Perrin 2013-08-25 What happens when your head and your
heart pull you in completely opposite directions? April Adams is about to

find out the hard way. When April enrols at Manchester University, it feels
like a whole new life. New city, new house, new friends...new crush. Isaac
Sharpe is the hottest guy on campus - with an even hotter reputation. After
a chance meeting, April quickly finds herself wrapped up in all that he is.
But what if all that he is isn't what it seems? Caught up in a battle
between what she wants and what she thinks she needs, April meets Lukas
Roberts. Lukas is the security blanket that she craves so desperately and
she finds solace in their friendship. But what happens when she finds more
than she bargained for? April has always been a big believer of fate, but
will she learn that she's in control of her own destiny before it's too
late? Join April as she embarks on a life changing journey of love and loss,
which will have you laughing and crying until the very end.
Gone for Good Joanna Schaffhausen 2021-08-10 Gone For Good is the first in
a new mystery series from award-winning author Joanna Schaffhausen,
featuring Detective Annalisa Vega, in which a cold case heats up. The
Lovelorn Killer murdered seven women, ritually binding them and leaving them
for dead before penning them gruesome love letters in the local papers. Then
he disappeared, and after twenty years with no trace of him, many believe
that he’s gone for good. Not Grace Harper. A grocery store manager by day,
at night Grace uses her snooping skills as part of an amateur sleuth group.
She believes the Lovelorn Killer is still living in the same neighborhoods
that he hunted in, and if she can figure out how he selected his victims,
she will have the key to his identity. Detective Annalisa Vega lost someone
she loved to the killer. Now she’s at a murder scene with the worst kind of
déjà vu: Grace Harper lies bound and dead on the floor, surrounded by clues
to the biggest murder case that Chicago homicide never solved. Annalisa has
the chance to make it right and to heal her family, but first, she has to
figure out what Grace knew—how to see a killer who may be standing right in
front of you. This means tracing his steps back to her childhood, peering
into dark corners she hadn’t acknowledged before, and learning that despite
everything the killer took, she has still so much more to lose.
Desolation Canyon P. J. Tracy 2022-01-18 P.J. Tracy “seems to have found
her literary sweet spot” (New York Times Book Review) with her dazzling new
series, and in Desolation Canyon, fans get a deeper look into the complex
characters who call Los Angeles home. LAPD Detective Margaret Nolan is
struggling to move forward after the death of her brother in Afghanistan and
taking a life in the line of duty. Her stoic parents offer little support –
they refuse to address anything difficult, and she’s afraid their
relationship is eroding beyond the point of recovery. The days off are the
hardest, because they give Margaret time to think. A moment of weakness
leads to cocktails with a colleague—an attraction she knows could be
dangerous —at the luxurious Hotel Bel-Air bar. A stroll through the grounds
leads to a grim discovery beneath the surface of Swan Lake: the body of a
successful attorney who made his fortune in international trade. It
initially appears to be death by misadventure, but the case is anything but
straightforward. As a series of shocking revelations emerge, Nolan finds
herself confronting a sinister cabal that just might destroy her and
everyone she loves.
The Cloud Strike Prophecy David Orlo 2013-11 A mysterious prophecy from the
Dead Sea Scrolls launches a task force to prevent a deadly bioterrorism

attack on America. Global economist Regan Hart and private investigator Ty
Kensington meet under unusual circumstances, but fate quickly leads them on
a frantic chase from Georgia to Paris to find a dangerous Al-Qaeda cell.
Solly, an archeologist and high-ranking Israeli intelligence agent, joins in
the hunt. This unlikely trio searches for clues to stop the terrorists. But
will they find them in time?
Two Evils P. J. Tracy 2013-01-17 *US EDITION TITLE: OFF THE GRID* Two Evils
is the sixth book in P.J. Tracy's bestselling Twin Cities series. As the
nights draw in so the killings begin... A missing girl is found dead in a
parking lot, her throat cut. Two young immigrants are gunned down in their
apartment. And with each passing day the body count rises... For Minneapolis
homicide detectives Gino and Magozzi it seems that this autumn the bodies
are falling faster than the leaves. With few leads to go on, yet evidence
that these killings are linked to others taking place in other cities, the
pair turn to Grace McBride, maverick computer analyst. What Grace uncovers
forces Gino and Magozzi to make a dreadful and fateful choice: down which
twisted path does the lesser of two evils lie... P.J. Tracy's cult thriller
characters Grace MacBride and Detectives Gino and Magozzi are back once
again in the sixth book in the Monkeewrench series. Follow their journeys in
the rest of the series: Want to Play?, Live Bait, Dead Run, Snow Blind and
Play to Kill. Praise for P.J. Tracy: 'Outrageously suspenseful' Harlan Coben
'A fast-paced gripping read with thrills and devilish twists' Guardian 'A
powerful thriller and an ingenious plot' Observer P.J. Tracy is the
pseudonynm for the mother-and-daughter writing team of P.J. and Traci
Lambrecht. They are the authors of the award-winning and best-selling
thrillers Live Bait, Dead Run, Snow Blind, Play to Kill, Two Evils and the
Richard and Judy Book Club pick Want to Play?. All six books feature
detectives Gino and Magozzi and maverick computer hacker Grace MacBride.
P.J. and Traci both live near Minneapolis, Minnesota. www.pjtracy.net
Oceana the Futa Mermaid Liliah Raye 2020-02-05 In this erotic lesbian and
futa romance, Valerie, a stunning, superficial and arrogant 20-year-old gets
more than she had expected after making a deal with a gorgeous and powerful
mermaid.**********************Valerie lied there speechless, shivering out
of fear and coldness. Oceana felt Valerie's hard nipples through the soft
fabric of her white cotton top. She also felt the heat of the young woman's
body, the way she shook involuntarily and the pounding of her frightened
heart. An unexpected feeling of pity suddenly filled the mermaid and she
loosened her grip. Sensing an opportunity, Valerie wiggled free, and as she
was about to make a run for the higher part of the island, Oceana snatched
her by the ankles. She fell with a thump on the sand. In two seconds, Oceana
had her pinned in the same manner as before. **********************This book
contains graphic depictions of sex acts and other explicit adult
content.Tags: erotic, lesbian, futa, futanari, hermaphrodite, mermaid,
romance, sci-fi, fantasy, virgin, big cock, sex, 69, tribbing, oral sex,
anal sex
Bloody Sunday Ben Coes 2018-07-31 The latest in the New York Times and USA
Today bestselling Dewey Andreas series. North Korea, increasingly isolated
from most of the rest of the world, is led by an absolute dictator and a
madman with a major goal—he's determined to launch a nuclear attack on the
United States. While they have built, and continue to successfully test

nuclear bombs, North Korea has yet to develop a ballistic missile with the
range necessary to attack America. But their missiles are improving,
reaching a point where the U.S. absolutely must respond. What the U.S.
doesn't know is that North Korea has made a deal with Iran. In exchange for
effective missiles from Iran, they will trade nuclear triggers and
fissionable material. An exchange, if it goes through, that will create two
new nuclear powers, both with dangerous plans. Dewey Andreas, still reeling
from recent revelations about his own past, is ready to retire from the CIA.
But he's the only available agent with the skills to carry out the CIA's
plan to stop North Korea. The plan is to inject a singular designer poison
into the head of the North Korean military and in exchange for the nuclear
plans, provide him with the one existing dose of the antidote. But it goes
awry when Dewey manages to inject a small amount of the poison into himself.
Now, to survive, Dewey must get into North Korea and access the antidote
and, while there, thwart the nuclear ambitions of both North Korea and Iran.
And he has less than 24 hours to do so—in the latest thriller from Ben Coes.
The Guilty Dead P. J. Tracy 2018-09-11 New York Times bestselling author P.
J. Tracy is back with the most thrilling installment in her award-winning
mystery series. Dead men tell no tales...but their pasts can’t keep a
secret. Gregory Norwood is Minnesota’s most beloved philanthropist, and the
story of his son’s overdose was splashed across the front page of all the
papers. When a photojournalist sets out to get a candid shot of the highly
successful businessman on the one year anniversary of his son’s death, he’s
shocked to find Norwood dead with a smoking gun in his hand. The city is
devastated, and Minneapolis detectives Leo Magozzi and Gino Rolseth are
called in to handle the delicate case. It should be open and shut, but
something is not right. Norwood's death is no suicide. With no suspects and
an increasing tangle of digital evidence that confounds the Minneapolis
Police Department’s most seasoned cops, Magozzi calls on Grace MacBride,
Monkeewrench Software’s founder and chief computer genius and the soon to be
mother of their child together. She and her motley crew of partners begin to
unravel connections between Norwood’s death and an even larger plot. Norwood
wasn’t the first, won’t be the last, and by the end, may be just one of many
to die. The breakneck, high stakes race to find his killer and save the
lives of hundreds make P. J. Tracy's The Guilty Dead her most outstanding
novel yet.
The Chameleon's Shadow Minette Walters 2007 When Lieutenant Charles Acland
is flown home from Iraq with serious head injuries, he faces not only
permanent disfigurement but also an apparent change to his previously
outgoing personality. Crippled by migraines, and suspicious of his
psychiatrist, he begins to display sporadic bouts of aggression,
particularly against women, especially his ex-fiancee who seems unable to
accept that the relationship is over. After his injuries prevent his return
to the army, he cuts all ties with his former life and moves to London.
Alone and unmonitored, he sinks into a private world of guilt and paranoid
distrust ...until a customer annoys him in a Bermondsey pub ...
Nothing Stays Buried P. J. Tracy 2018-07-31 The Monkeewrench crew returns
to face the city of Minneapolis's worst nightmare--a rampant serial killer
on the loose--in this electrifying thriller from the author of The Sixth
Idea, now in paperback. When Minneapolis homicide detectives Leo Magozzi and

Gino Rolseth are called to a crime scene in a heavily wooded city park,
everything about the setting is all too familiar. And when they discover a
playing card on the victim's body, their worst fears are confirmed--there's
a serial killer operating in the city for the first time in years. Across
town, Grace MacBride and her unconventional partners in Monkeewrench
Software find themselves at both a personal and a career crossroads. Weary
of the darker side of their computer work for law enforcement, they agree to
take on a private missing-persons case in a small farming community in
southwestern Minnesota. As the violence accelerates in Minneapolis, Magozzi
and Rolseth soon realize their killer is planning to complete the deck, and
they enlist Monkeewrench to help stop the rampage. As a baffling tangle of
evidence accumulates, the cops and Monkeewrench make the unlikely
connections among a farmer's missing daughter, a serial killer, and a
decades-old stabbing that brings them face-to-face with pure evil.
Snow Blind P. J. Tracy 2007-07-03 When the corpses of three police officers
are discovered entombed in snowmen, Grace MacBride and her team of crimebusting computer jocks at the Monkeewrench firm are called in to assist.
What they discover is a terrifying link among the victims that reaches
beyond the badge and crosses the line between hard justice and stone cold
vengeance.
Ice Cold Heart P. J. Tracy 2019-09-10 Minneapolis detectives Leo Magozzi
and Gino Rolseth join Grace MacBride and Monkeewrench to uncover a dark and
ugly conspiracy that reaches deep into the safety of homes in this latest
electrifying thriller from New York Times bestselling author P. J. Tracy.
It's a bitter winter in Minnesota--too cold to kill. There hasn't been a
murder for a month, but the lull quickly comes to an end for Detectives Leo
Magozzi and Gino Rolseth, when they're called to the gruesome homicide of
Kelly Ramage. Found in a friend's vacant house, this was no random attack,
and clues reveal that she was living a very dangerous secret life. Magozzi
and Gino trace her steps back to an art gallery where she was last seen
alive. The gallery seems like a dead end, but the art is disturbing and
exploitative. It may very well be inspiring a sadistic killer, because in
this instance, art doesn't imitate life, it imitates death. Tipped off about
a year-old murder that is a mirror-image of Kelly's crime scene, Gino and
Magozzi enlist the aid of Grace MacBride and her eccentric, tech genius
partners in Monkeewrench Software to help them decipher the digital trail
that might connect the cases. As coincidences emerge, Magozzi, Gino, and the
team have to work around the clock at breakneck pace to unravel a series of
clues that form the framework of a larger, more sweeping, and insidious
conspiracy than any of them could have imagined. Is Kelly the last person to
die or just the most recent? And is there any way to stop it?
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